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To: All District Commissioners, School Commissioners
District Field Advisers, School Coordinators

Re: COUNCIL AWARDS CEREMONY
Date: January 10, 2020

The Executive Committee at its fast meeting had decided to hold the Council Awards
Ceremony on February 29, 2020, Saturday @ 9:00 o’clock in the morning at the Dagupan City
Peoples Astrodome, Dagupan City. This is in recognition and affirmation of the selfless
service of our volunteers, school administrators and troop leaders to the Girl Scouting
Movement.

However, since this a National Award, nominees for the award should be well
scrutinized based on the guidelines set by the National Office as follows:

a. Must have a minimum of 3 consecutive years registration and actively participating in
all GSP events and must attended the Basic Course for Troop Leaders to qualify for
Bronze Award

b. For Silver, Gold and up, nominees must have a continuous registration based on the
required number of years which is 6 years, nine years, 12 years respectively and
actively participating in all GSP events.

c. Since registration of troop is one of the Awards’ Criterion, troop leaders who haven’t
registered their troops yet are advised to do so on or before January 31, 2020 for them
to be included/qualified in the nomination fist and to what category they may belong.

In view of this, there will be a meeting of all Council Trainers, District Field Advisers and
Secondary School Coordinators on January 17, 2020@ 2:00 o’clock in the afternoon to discuss
all the details pertaining the event.

Thank you very much for your continued support. May this ceremony inspire you more

to continue your commitment to youth development and to the GSP as a whole.
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